

27.8.2010

To:

Mr. Lars-Gunnar Tjärnquist, SIBF president

Mr. Edwin Viedmer, SUHV president

Mr. Filip Suman, CFbU president

Mr. Tomas Eriksson, IFF president

Mr. John Liljelund, IFF Secretary General

THE NEW CHAMPIONS CUP

The SSBL Central Board received a report of the negotiations and meetings held upon the new Champions Cup by the four associations, their club representatives and the IFF. The CB decided to approve the report and to take part in the new way of organising the Champions Cup as presented in the solution presented.

We are delighted in the way the new proposal have been prepared together with the four big countries, clubs and IFF. We are hoping for fast and positive decisions, so all preparations can move on in each organising country as soon as necessary.

With kindest regards and on behalf of the SSBL central board,

Matti Ahde

b.d.

Shee

Mervi Kilpikoski

Secretary of the International Committee